
G-CAT Board Meeting 10/15/2012 
 
In attendance: 
 Loren Janulewicz 
 Larry Ransford 
 Vic Evans 
 John Hartnett 
 Irene Young 
 
 
Discussion: 

� We reviewed the financials.  Another good month even though there were 
additional expenses for fertilizer and running the pumps.     

 
� Had a good year with revenue from outside tournaments.  We received about 

$60,000 this year compared to $35,000 last year.  Ed and the pro shop did a good 
job of running those tournaments with minimal impact to any league play.  
Several tournament have already expressed interest in having their tournament at 
our course again next year.  Ed is starting to work on tournaments for next year 
and following up with the tournaments that were held this year. 
 

� Finalized the Annual Pass and Premium Cards for next year.  A single pass is 
$2000 and $1000 for a spouse or significant other (with same address).  There is 

a 10% discount off the cost for Heather Ridge Metro District 

Residents/Homeowners.  This discount will be noted on the pricing sheet.  Also 
if the annual pass is purchased in December, there will be a 15% discount on all 
merchandise purchased in the pro shop in 2013. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


